
Thank You! 

 12th March 2025 

Dear Jane, Students and Parent Association​ ​ ​ ​ ​ j.kelly@loretothegreen.ie» 

I hope this letter finds you well and filled with warmth as we begin the New Year. On behalf of Aoibhneas, I 

would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to you for your generous support of our Christmas Appeal, which 

supported our direct work with families who accessed our refuge accommodation, community and 

outreach service.  

Because of your kindness and commitment to helping those in need, we were able to provide vital 

assistance to many families who are facing unimaginable hardship. Your donation of €4,953.24 brought 

comfort, hope, and much-needed relief during a time of year that can be especially difficult for those 

escaping abusive situations. 

Thanks to your donation, women and children in our service receive food, clothing, toys, and vouchers. 

These gifts not only provide practical support but also offer emotional encouragement, reminding them 

that they are not alone in their journey towards safety, healing, and a brighter future. 

We remain deeply grateful for your commitment to ending domestic abuse and supporting those in crisis. 

Your compassion is a beacon of hope, and we are honoured to have you as part of our community of 

supporters. Thank you again for your invaluable contribution.  

We look forward to keeping you updated on the progress of our work and the ongoing positive changes 

your support makes possible. 

 


